
 
 
3240 Mavis Road 
Mississauga, Ontario 
L5C 3K1 
 
Tel: (905) 566-2727  
Fax (905) 566-2737 

 
January 24, 2011 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P. O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Developing Guidance for the Implementation of Smart Grid in Ontario 

 Board File EB-2011-0004 
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “OEB’s”) letter dated January 13, 2011, 
seeking expressions of interest from those who would like to participate in the OEB’s 
proposed Smart Grid Working Group (the “SGWG”) Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 
(“Enersource”) nominates Raymond Rauber, Vice-President, Engineering and 
Operations,  to represent the electrical utility industry. 
 
Mr. Rauber is responsible for the leadership and direction of over 170 employees that 
design, build, maintain and operate the electricity distribution network within the City of 
Mississauga. 
 
With 25 years of utility experience, Mr. Rauber began his career at Hydro Mississauga 
in 1984 and has held positions of increasing responsibility such as Project Manager - 
Overhead Construction, Street Lighting, Roads, and VP - Construction & Maintenance, 
before being appointed to his current position.  
 
Mr. Rauber holds a Bachelor of Applied Science degree in Electrical Engineering with 
an option in Management Science from the University of Waterloo, and also holds the 
designation of P. Eng. 
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Mr. Rauber has participated on a number of committees.  These have included the 
Utilities Engineering Coordinating Committee, Canadian Standards Association Cable 
and Transformer Specification committees, Vice Chair of the Central and Upper Canada 
District Electricity Distributors Association committee, and member of the OEB 
Performance Based Regulation II Service Quality Indicator Working Group - Reliability 
Subgroup (PBRII – SQI subgroup on Reliability).  Mr. Rauber has been leading 
Enersource into new technology to enhance the intelligence of the electrical grid.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 (Original signed by) 
 
 
Gia M. DeJulio 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc. Dan Pastoric, Executive Vice-President and Chief Operating Officer 

Raymond Rauber, Vice-President, Engineering and Operations 
 


